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DWS in Free State to host Baswa le Meetse Provincial Competitions  

 
05 February 2020 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will host the annual Provincial Baswa le Meetse 
(BLM) competitions on Friday, 07 February 2020 at Bon Hotel in Bloemfontein. 

The Baswa le Meetse programme promotes water wise awareness through messages on water use 
efficiency, water conservation, water resources protection including health and hygiene. 

The programme targets Grade 6 learners who use various art forms to communicate the messages 
through traditional music, drama, poetry, praise poetry and posters.  

This year’s competitions will be held under the theme “Washing Of Hands, Use And Care Of 
Sanitation Facilities For A Healthy Life”. 

The programme, aims to educate primary and secondary school learners with knowledge and skills of 
wise water use and transfer the knowledge and skills to their families and communities. This is with 
the hope that ultimately an efficient use and protection of natural resource will encourage learners to 
choose water sector careers. 

 
Media is invited as follows: 

Date : 07 February 2020 

Venue : Bon Hotel Bloemfontein  

Time : 10:30 
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For more information, contact Marcus Monyakeni 082 808 6383 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za  
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